
    CHUCK-A-PUCK APPLICATION 
 

Due to the overwhelming success of Chuck-A-Puck in the past, the team asks that all organizations wishing to work Chuck-A-Puck during 

the 2016-17 season complete an application. 

 

Non-profit, community and local hockey organizations wishing to participate in Chuck-A-Puck at a future game must 

submit this application no later than October 1, 2016. 

 

What is Chuck-A-Puck? 

Chuck-A-Puck is a fun and unique contest at the start of the second intermission during Rhino hockey games. Fans who have purchased a 

numbered foam puck will throw their puck towards a can, banner, or other indicated target in the center of the ice. The puck that 

lands nearest the target will receive a prize care of the Rhinos organization or participating sponsors.  

 

Criteria for Chuck-A-Puck Sellers 

• All groups will be chosen from submitted applications received by the deadline (October 1, 2016) 

• Must be a community, non-profit or local hockey organization 

• Half of the group must be age 18 or older 

• Minimum of six (6) fully engaged workers at all time, maximum of 10 

• Group must report to Sierra Providence Events Center Box Office at 6:00 p.m. or thirty minutes prior to the start of the game 

• Adhere to the guidelines set forth in the Frequently Asked Questions provided to group upon scheduling 
 

Please fill out the following application to be considered for Chuck-A-Puck for the 2016-17 season: 
 

Organization Name:    
 

Address:    
 

City:    State:   Zip:    
 

Organization Description / Cause:   
 
 
 
 
 
 

Group Leader Name:    
 

Telephone:    Cell:    Email:    

 

*You will be notified after the application deadline if you h a v e been chosen to do Chuck-A-Puck for the 2016-17 season* 

Please send applications to:  

El Paso Rhinos 

4100 E Paisano 

El Paso, TX 79905 

915-479-PUCK (7825) 

915-440-4456 (fax) 

tdeloach@elpasorhinos.com 


